

ĐỀ SỐ 1

I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others by circling A, B, C, or D.

1. A. post B. close C. police D. phone
2. A. math B. month C. with D. both
3. A. distance B. family C. different D. library

II. Choose the words that is different from the rest in each group.

4. A. history B. English C. literature D. timetable
5. A. finish B. read C. watch D. soccer

III. Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that best completes the sentence.

6. Tomorrow my brother _____ a dictionary.
A. buy B. buying C. to buy D. will buy
7. At the moment, Nga's group _____ a play for the school anniversary celebration.
A. rehearse B. is rehearsing
C. are rehearsing D. rehearses
8. This apartment is _____ than that one.
A. more expensive B. very expensive
C. most expensive D. as expensive
9. The meeting will last _____ 7 a.m _____ 5 p.m .
A. at / in B. at / to C. from / to D. between / and
10. What _____ awful day!
A. a B. an C. the D. some
11. She takes care of sick people. She is a _____.
A. farmer B. journalist C. worker D. nurse
12. _____ do you go to bed? – At half past ten.
A. What B. When C. What time D. Where
13. In _____, we study about books and write essays.
A. History B. Geography C. Biology D. Literature

- A supermarket is different (32) _____ other types of stores in several ways. In supermarkets, goods are placed on open shelves. The (33) _____ choose what they want and take them to the checkout counter. This means that fewer shop assistants are



needed than in other stores. The way products are displayed is another difference between supermarkets and many other types of stores; (34) _____ example, in supermarkets, there is usually a display of small inexpensive items just in front of the checkout counter: candies, chocolates, magazines, cheap foods and so on.

Most customers (35) _____ go to a supermarket buy goods from a shopping list. They know exactly what they need to buy. They do the shopping according to a plan.

- | | | | |
|------------------|-------------|---------------|------------|
| 31. A. is | B. has been | C. was | D. were |
| 32. A. in | B. from | C. of | D. with |
| 33. A. customers | B. managers | C. assistants | D. sellers |
| 34. A. in | B. for | C. of | D. by |
| 35. A. who | B. what | C. which | D. whom |

VIII. Read and answer the questions.

My name is Peter and my day usually begins at six thirty. I get up and do some morning exercises for about fifteen minutes. Then I take my shower. After that I get dressed and have breakfast with my family. I usually have a light breakfast with bread and eggs. At seven thirty I leave for school. I generally take the bus to school. It takes about twenty minutes to get to school. My first class is at half past eight and I usually finish school at three. Sometimes I stay late to have a game of volleyball or work in the library. I usually reach home at around four o'clock. When I get home I like to watch TV for a moment. Then I start my homework. I have dinner at seven o'clock. After that I often have more homework to do. Sometimes I watch TV or go out with my friends after dinner. I often go to bed at about a quarter to eleven.

36. What time does Peter's day usually begin?

.....

37. How does he go to school?

.....

38. How long does it take him to get to school?

.....

39. Why does he sometimes stay late?

.....

40. Does he come home at six o'clock?

.....

IX. Finish the second sentence in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before.

41. Why didn't you come to his graduation party last Sunday?

→ Why were?

42. The exam was easier than we thought.

→ The exam was not

43. The visitor spoke so quickly that I couldn't understand what he said.

→ The visitor spoke too

44. There will be a new school in our area next year.

→ Our area will

45. I often walk from my house to school in 10 minutes.

→ It takes

X. Use the suggested words and phrases to write complete sentences.

46. In free time/ father/ often / play/ badminton/ friends.

.....

47. mother/ teacher/. She/ teach/ Math/ school/ near/ house.

.....

48. Brother/ 17 years/ and /he/ grade 12.

.....

49. He/ love/ collect /stamps/. He / have/ hundreds/ stamps/ collection.

.....

50. please write/ me soon/ and tell/ your/ family.

.....

ĐỀ SỐ 12

I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others by circling A, B, C, or D.

1. A. passed

B. watched

C. played

D. washed

2. A. proud

B. about

C. around

D. would

3. A. market

B. depart

C. card

D. scare